



Student Voice Newsletter — April 2021

Our first Student Voice meeting since Lockdown 3!

Due to the school shutting again, Student Voice had to go on hold for a little while!

But it is back and kicked off this term by discussing the schools Anti-Bullying policy. Following the same format as the first meeting, this happened in tutorial time.

Mrs Leader says thank you for all of the feedback in our second session. So many of you created amazing statements that will help form our new Anti-bullying policy.

Our Anti-Bullying Policy

Tutor groups answered a number of different questions and their responses are on this newsletter.

If you want to add anything, please tell a member of staff and this can be passed on!









How do you want to be treated in school?

- Treated well
- Friendly
- Respect and Kindness
- Polite and with manners
- Left alone when I want to be

How should we talk to one another?

- Nicely
- Be able to have a joke
- Kindly
- Show empathy for others feelings
- Polite and with manners
- If it isn't kind, don't say it

Who should you turn to if you are being bullied?

- Member of staff
- Someone you can trust
- Tell a parent
- The bully—to sort it out



How can you communicate you or a friend is being bullied?

- Talk to someone
- Write it down
- Message box

- Hints
- Write a note
- Email
- Tell a friend to tell someone

What action should be taken?

- Try and mend the relationship
- Contact parents

- Bully spoken to and disciplined
- Excluded for physical bullying
- Warnings/detention
- Behaviour monitored